
 

 

Date:  

 

To:   

 

 

 

Dear  

Congratulations!  You have been gifted a one-year Subscribing Membership to 

The Garden Club of Georgia, Inc. (GCG).  A Subscribing Member is committed to 

GCG purposes and objectives without the necessity of becoming a member of a 

local garden club or attending meetings.   

 Subscribing Members are eligible to participate in all programs and events 

available to the general membership without the privilege of a vote.  You will 

receive a quarterly Garden Gateways magazine advising of our many events, 

activities and projects.   

We are honored to have you join us as we support the three-fold GCG mission—

Beautification of our communities, Conservation and protection of our natural 

resources and Education on multiple subjects to make us better informed citizens 

protecting our environment for future generations.   

Welcome to GCG membership. 

Sincerely, 
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	New Member Name: 
	Printed Signature: 


